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 Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would clearly like to state that I am OPPOSED to the Northern Pass proposal. It will not help our NH workers or  

citizens. It will be a blight on our beautiful state. The fact that it is being pushed down our throats is insulting. The 

 implication that it will improve our economy is false and short-sighted. I would like you to know that many of my  

neighbors are opposed to this as I am. Do not be fooled by Big Business at the expense of our uniquely beautiful  

environment and the good people of New Hampshire. Vote NO. 
Sincerely, 
M. Kate Nagy 

  

 


